FROM THE BATHTUB EFFECT TO THE LANGUAGE EXAM
07 DECEMBER 2021

Dobble, involvement, and multimodality. What do they have in common? The fact, that they were all discussed at the Dyslexia and Language Learning workshop on 30 November, where discussions ranged from playful learning methods to the Oxford Language Exam in the Boardroom of the Faculty of Sciences of the UP. 
The workshop was organized by the OIG Support Service of the UP in the framework of the Disabled People's Week program, in cooperation with several NGOs. This was the first time such an event was organized and the aim was also to commemorate the World Day of People with Disabilities, which is on 3 December. 
Three main themes were addressed by the speakers at the mini-conference. 
 They also presented four learning tips specifically for people with dyslexia to help them learn languages more easily. 
It was suggested that teachers should give more frequent feedback to students with this type of learning difficulty and reinforce their sense of achievement.

